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A message from our Headteachers 

 

 

This week in school, we have been learning about Refugee 

Week. The theme of this year’s Refugee Week is ‘Compassion’. 
On Monday, we learnt about refugees and why people 

become refugees in our whole school assembly.  

Throughout the week, each key stage has then studied a book 

about Refugees. We have shared links to each of the books 

below, so you are able to continue sharing these stories with 

your children at home! 

 
EYFS The Suitcase by Chris Naylor Ballesteros 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=M2we1wwpPxU 

 

Y1 & 

Y2 

Everyone’s Welcome by Patricia Hegarty 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=d9NUKKPHHHc  

 

Y3 & 

Y4 

The Journey by Francesca Sanna 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rGAhVStsC7c  

 

Y5 & 

Y6 

Saving the Butterfly by Helen Cooper 

 

 

 

Achievements this week! 

Well done to the following children who have been given a 

certificate in our celebration assembly today! 

F1:  Nathan and Harry for good development in reading CVC 

words. 

F2:  Fatima for excellent effort in Phonics & Oliver W-F for 

effective communication when sharing his ideas. 

Y1:  Alore for being an outstanding role model and helping 

others & Aiarna for putting her had up to share some great 

ideas about saving the seas! 

Y2:  Lexy for a huge improvement in presentation & Rini for 

being a telling the time expert! 

Y3:  Lexi for writing amazing sentences in our Refugee work 

& Elijyah for showing amazing learning behaviours in the 

classroom. 

Y4:  Julia for exceptional fact file on Hestia, the Greek 

Goddess & Oscar for a consistently good attitude to learning, 

improving since the start of the year. 

Y5:  Abiraami for consistently being a role model to others & 

Freya for always being respectful and always working 

incredibly hard. 

Y6:  Galyna for really developing her confidence in speaking 

in front of the class & Cartier for an amazing effort when 

practicing songs for our production. 

Attendance 

Our attendance target this year for each child to reach is 

96%. It is important your child is coming to school every day 

to reach this target. Our whole school attendance for this 

week is 91.6%. 

Mrs Neat, our Family Support Worker, checks on pupil 

attendance daily. We ask that you communicate every day 

with school to share reasons why your child is absent from 

school.  

Here is this week’s attendance: 

F1: 87.6% 

F2:  92.2% 

Y1:  92.2% 

Y2:  93.7% 

Y3:  86.9% 

Y4:  90.5% 

Y5:  93% 

Y6:  95% 

Well done to Year 6 who have the highest attendance this 

week!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

After reading these texts and considering how the children can 

could show compassion to refugees, pupils across school have 

created poems to convey their thoughts and feelings. The 

writing they have produced is amazing! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There are many events happening across the city linked to 

Refugee Week, which you can find out more about here: 

https://nottinghamrefugeeweek.org/2023/  

 

Thank you, Mrs Salam and Mr Middleton 

Poem 

written by 

Jorja in 

Year 2 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=M2we1wwpPxU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=d9NUKKPHHHc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rGAhVStsC7c
https://nottinghamrefugeeweek.org/2023/


 

Key dates 

Summer term 2 

Date Event 

27.6.23 Sports Day  

EYFS and KS1 – 9.30-11.30am 

KS2 – 1.30-3.15pm 

27.6.23 Girls Football Game against 

Huntingdon Academy at Warren 

28.6.23 Eid Ul Ahda 

28.6.23 Y2/3/4 Staycation at school (Y2/3 

children who are not attending the 

residential). Collection from school at 

6.30pm 

28-29.6.23 Y2/3 Residential to Wollaton Park 

5.7.23 Teacher Strike Day 

5.7.23 Drama club performing at 

Nottingham Playhouse 

7.7.23 Teacher Strike Day 

7.7.23 

POSTPONED 

Summer Fayre – this date is now 

being rescheduled due to NEU 

teacher strike action 

10-12.7.23 Y5/6 Residential to Walesby Forest 

14.7.23 New provisional date for school music 

concert 

18.7.23 am 

19.7.23 am 

Transition mornings to new classes  

24.7.23 Y6 Production  

 

26.7.23 Meet the teacher session after school 

– changed date 

28.7.23 Last day of school 

Family picnic at school 

School closes at 1.30pm 
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National Teacher Strike Action 

A letter has been sent home to parents and carers today to share 

that there is National Teacher Strike Action taking place on 

Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July. Please ensure you read this 

letter to know about implications there may be to school on these 

days. There are also a number of dates that have now been 

changed due to these strikes happening. 

Sports Day 

Here is a reminder of the arrangements for Sports Day: 

The rescheduled Warren Sports Day will take place on Tuesday 27th 

June on the school field! There will be a series of different field and 

track events for all year groups to take part in during the day. Year 

6 will be leading the events, and supporting the children to take 

part in each of the activities. 

 

Parents and carers are welcomed to join us on the day: 

 

 EYFS & Key Stage 1: 9.30-11.30am 

 Key Stage 2: 1.30-3.15pm 

 

The children will begin by completing a series of field events such as 

javelin and welly wanging, and then move over to take part in 

different types of races, as a part of their class ‘team’.Prizes and 

awards for individual effort and winning classes will be given out in 

celebration assembly on Friday 30th June. 

 

There will also be a parent/carer race taking place at the end of 

each session, so please bring your trainers if you wish to take part! 

Please bring your own camping chairs/picnic blankets with you if 

you wish to sit down during the event. 

 

Children need to come in their PE Kit to school, ready to take part in 

the day. A reminder that PE kit is a white t-shirt, blue/black shorts, 

trainers or plimsolls and a blue jumper if needed. There should be 

no football shirts worn as PE kit. 

school at the start time for your child’s year group.

Football 

A huge well done to our Year 5/6 football team who played in 

a friendly against Rise Park Primary on Thursday. They 

battled through a torrential downpour and won the match 3-

2! Thank you to Mr Eddyshaw who refereed and coached the 

game at the same time! 

 

Common transition day for Y6 

Due to the National Teacher Strikes, the City Council have 

now moved these days to the 11th/12th July, which are the 

dates for the Y5/6 residential. However, many schools are 

now offering the transition days on different days, due to 

strike action. We are writing to Y6 parents to inform you of 

new dates for transition – this will be coming out to you next 

week.  

Eid Mubarak 

We wanted to wish any parents, carers, or families in our school 

community Eid Mubarak, ahead of the celebration of Eid Ul Adha 

next Wednesday. We will be having a special themed meal for 

lunch on this day in school. 

Place2Talk following the incident in the City 

A huge thank you to Keren, our school Place2Be councillor, who 

provided special Place2Talk sessions for children across Year 1-Year 

6 on Thursday. This was an opportunity for children who were 

worried or scared following the incident that happened in 

Nottingham City Centre last week. All children who had requested 

to talk have been able to do this. If you continue to be concerned 

or worried about your child, please speak to the class teacher. 

https://www.wildlifetrusts.org/30dayswild


 

Week 3  lunch menu 

 

Day Main 

 

 

Vegeterian Dessert 

 

Jacket Potato 

Monday Tuna & Sweetcorn 

Pasta Bake 

Roasted Tomato and Basil 

Pasta 

Pear Crumble Baked Beans, Grated 

Cheese 

Fresh salad 

 

Tuesday Butchers Sausage Quorn Sausage Carrot Cake Tuna Mayo & 

Sweetcorn 

Fresh Salad 

 

Wednesday Chicken Tikka Curry 

Quorn Curry 

Rice 

Naan Bread 

Strawberry Mousse 

 

Thursday  

Roast Beef & Yorkshire 

Pudding 

 

Quorn Roast 

 

Raspberry Ripple Roll 

 

 

Spaghetti Hoops 

Friday  

Cod in Batter 

 

 

Quorn Sausages 

 

Lemon Cheesecake 

 

Cheese & Coleslaw 
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Visit for Foundation 

Children in F1 and F2 had a visit from a refuse lorry at 

school today. This is linked to their current topic which is 

all about transport. The children got explore the lorry to 

understand all of it’s different functions, and even got to 
beep the horn! 

 

Reading rewards 

Lots of children across school have been busy reading 

and are achieving their 50 reads, to get a token for the 

reading vending machine! 

Oliver in F2 reached his 50 reads last week and chose 

this special book to read at home.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


